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                                                                      CORRIGENDUM
In accordance with the United Nations directives of 15 May 1999 (ref.ST/CS/SER.A/29/Rev.1)
the term ‘Persian Gulf’, ‘Gulf’ and ‘Shatt-al-Arab’ shall be referred to and used in all 
documents, publications and statements emanating from the Secretariat as the standard
geographical designation of the sea area between the Arabian Peninsula and the Islamic 
Republic of Iran.  


